
NOTICE OF TESTING OF ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT 
CITY OF DARLINGTON 

 
State of Wisconsin 
City of Darlington 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a test of the electronic voting equipment will 
be held in the City of Darlington, on Wednesday, March 30, 2022, at 2:00 PM at the City 
Office.  The test is open to the public.  The test is required to ascertain that the voting 
equipment will correctly count the votes cast for the April 5, 2022, Spring Election. 
 

GIVEN under my hand.  Done in the City of 
Darlington this 17th day of March 2022. 

 
       
Philip A. Risseeuw, Clerk-Treasurer 

Publish: March 24, 2022 


